
 

 

29 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

Skills For Success: Year 9 Beaumont Valentine’s Event 
(Thursday 15 February 2024) 

 
As part of Beaumont's pastoral curriculum, we are focusing on "Skills for Success," 

with Year 9 students concentrating on Being Proactive. They have identified a global 

cause to support and this year the chosen charity is the Alzheimer’s Society. 

To raise funds for this charity, they are running the Beaumont Valentine’s Event, 

recognising that Valentine's Day is an opportunity to celebrate and appreciate friends 

who have been supportive as well as individuals they respect or admire. 

Year 7-10 students can participate by purchasing a rose, with Year 9 students 

delivering them on Thursday 15 February, during Tutor time. All proceeds from the 

event will be donated to Alzheimer’s Society. 

To participate, students will pay a minimum of £2 for a rose via My Child At School 

(MCAS) and have the option to make an additional charitable donation. They will 

then fill out a Google Form to nominate the person they want to receive the rose. The 

delivery will be handled anonymously by Year 9 Students and Form Captains. 

Payment and form submission must be completed by 3:00pm on Monday 5 

February 2024. Please log into My Child At School, scroll down under your child’s 

school photograph to the Beaumont School Shop, and follow the provided link to 

access the Google Form. The form is also available in your child’s Google 

Classroom. 

While we encourage your child's participation, please note that involvement in this 

event is entirely voluntary. Your support in encouraging your child to take part is 

appreciated. 

 

Thank you  

Ms A Afilaka       Ms V. Stockman-Black  
Head of Key Stage 3      Head of Year 9 

 

https://forms.gle/PkAC6KLPoLKYZB7s6

